Top News

Next Week: Employee Town Hall

Tuesday, January 9 | 6-8 p.m.

Dr.Henry A. Wise High School Auditorium.

. PGCPS

Superintendent Millard House Il wants to hear from you on the future of PGCPS!
Join us for an in-person all-staff town hall on Tuesday, January 9 at Dr. Henry A.
Wise High School from 6 to 8 p.m.

Employees unable to attend in-person will be able to view the event and interact
live via Google Meet using their PGCPS email address.

Hockey Program Comes to PGCPS!



A new partnership with the Washington Capitals will introduce hockey to more

than 93,000 students across the county through the Capitals Hockey School

program!

Announcements and Professional Development



Jan. 6: Athletics and Activities Canceled

Due to inclement weather, all athletics and activities are canceled for Saturday,
Jan. 6. Please stay informed about any rescheduling or updates.

Decorate your classroom with help from Walden!

WALDEN UNIVERSITY

YOUR
CLASSROOM!

Enter to win! When you enter our classroom decoration sweepstakes, you will
also pass on the gift by supporting Feeding America. For each entry, Walden will
donate $1 to feeding America (up to 1,250 entries).

Enter Now: https://Decorate your Classroom PGCPS

Learn about Walden’s degree programs and tuition reductions for
PGCPS: Waldenu.edu/PGCPS

ICYMI: In Case You Missed It

Staff Newsletter Update

PGCPS Express will be distributed twice a month as we work toward a rebrand
to better serve you. During this transition, please visit the staff portal often for
updates on professional development opportunities, news and teachers and
staff spotlights. Announcements and good news can continue to be shared

to newsletters@pgcps.org.

STAY CONNECTED

SOCIAL MEDIA Facebook | Twitter | YouTube

PGCPS LINKS Main Website | Human Resources | Payroll | Hotline

COMMENTS AND IDEAS: communications@pgcps.org




